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         01 February 2022  

  

  

  

To:  All UP Staff 

  

BEREAVEMENT NOTIFICATION   

 

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the untimely passing of Ms Mpho 

Ngoepe the Deputy Director for Specialist Services. Ms Ngoepe passed away on 

Sunday, 30 January 2022 after a short illness. She has been a valued member of the 

HR team since the 1st of June 2020. 

  

Should you need any assistance from the HR Specialist Services Division, please 

contact Dr. Louw Both, who has been appointed as the Acting Deputy Director: HR 

Specialist Services on email: louw.both@up.ac.za and/or on telephone number: 

(012) 420 4038. 

 

Thanking you in advance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms. Sithembile Mbuyisa 

DIRECTOR:  HUMAN RESOURCES  
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